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From: Paul G. King [drkin @gti.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 9 
To: jbutlerl@oc.fda.gov 

0, 2003 11:;35 PM 

CC: sherwoodt@cder.fda.gov 
subject: submission TO Docket 02d-0526 

Importance: High 

MS. Butler, 

Re: Draft Guidance For Industry on Drug Product: 
chemistry, Manufacturin 
[Docket NO. 02D-0526, 6 i 

and Controls Information 

January 28,2003] 
'Federal Register, 4219, 

Please post the two attached files to public 
docket OLD-0526. 

They are being submitted because Ted Sherwood 
(who is copied) and other FDA personnel have 
expressed an interest in reading my review 
of the formal commenters (c-01 to c-016) 
to this docket. 

As we discussed, the documents are password 
protected and encrypted, but they are fully 
enabled for printing and for content extraction. 

should you have’ an 
I should be availa le tomorrow, Wednesday, iz 

problem with them, then 
1 

October 2003 after 14:W 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Respectfully, 

Dr. King 
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